
Access to Nature

Project 
Goals:

Fishing Safety

Scan the QR Code to visit 
the project website for 

information and updates!

Crosby Farm Regional Park
FISHING PIER RELOCATION & BOARDWALK IMPROVEMENTS

ATTENTION
THE TRAIL ON THE NORTH SIDE OF THE 

UPPER  LAKE IS CLOSED UNTIL THE 
PROJECT IS COMPLETE. USE CAUTION.

Upper 
Lake

Existing Boardwalk & Fishing Pier

New Fishing Pier

Crosby Lake

Mississippi River

If you need this translated or in an alternative format, please call 651-266-6400
¿Necesita esta traduccion? Comuniquese con nosotros al 651-266-6400
Ma ubaahan tahay tarjamadaan Nago soo wac 651266 6400 
Xav tau qhov no txhais los? Hu rau peb ntawm 651-266-6421

QUESTIONS? CONTACT US.

	 Phase 1: Fall 2025 - Spring 2026
	 Removal of Existing Boardwalk and Fishing Pier

Phase 2: Summer 2026
	 Construction of new fishing pier

Phase 3: 2026-2027
	 Design & Engineering for New Boardwalk
	 Construction of Boardwalk (funding dependent)

ABOUT THE PROJECT

	 PROJECT SCHEDULE (SUBJECT TO CHANGE):

	 CROSBY FARM REGIONAL PARK

NIKODEMOUS HADERA  - 651-266-6437
nikodemous.hadera@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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The City of St Paul Department of Parks 
and Recreation will be completing phased 
improvements to the Crosby Farm Regional 
Park existing boardwalk and fishing pier to 
address the damaged structures. Trails are 
closed in this area.

https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/parks-and-recreation/design-construction/current-projects/hidden-falls-crosby-farm


